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PIMA COUNTY

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

Adelita S. Grijalva, District 5

MEMORANDUM

DATE: June 30, 2021

TO: Julie Castafieda, Clerk of the Board "
\

FROM: Adelita Grijalva, District Five Supervisor \ '

REGARDING: - Item for the July 6, 2021 agenda addendum

Please add the follbwing to the July 6, 2021 agenda addendum:

Board of Supervisors

Discussion/Action: With the excessive heat we have experienced, some people in the county have
experienced power blackouts, and many people do not have access to air conditioning or adequate
shelter to mitigate this level of heat. The situation worsens with climate change. Cooling centers are
essential for the health and well-being of our community with these record-breaking temperatures.
While the City of Tucson operates cooling centers in such heat waves, the unincorporated areas of our
county have not had cooling centers. Several unincorporated communities are particularly vulnerable
due to socioeconomic disparities and health issues. We should be prepared for the next heat wave and
ready to establish county cooling centers where they are needed to counter it. (District 5)

Thank you

33 N. Stone Ave., 11 Floor « Tucson, AZ 85701  Main: 520-724-8126 | Fax: 520-884-1152 « districts@pima.gov
www.district5.gov

b

.....




